
Correction on State vaccine allocation figures
My profuse apologies - I omitted the word "thousand" from the State's allocation
numbers - the correct figure for vaccines CT is allocated weekly is 40,000 -
50,000, not 40-50. Thank you to the eagle-eyed readers for picking up on this
error.

Join the Town of Kent's Newsletter
listserv and stay informed. Click the
image to join, or sign up via text by

texting "KENT" to 42828.

One way you can help yourself and
your community is by downloading

the COVID Alert CT app, which notifies
you if you have been in close contact
with someone who tested positive for
COVID-19. Click the image for details.

visit our website: www.townofkentct.org​
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https://portal.ct.gov/coronavirus/covidalertCT/homepage
https://www.townofkentct.org/
https://www.facebook.com/TownofKent/
https://twitter.com/KentCT_EM

